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QIlL & S
’ ONSERVATION GONASSION
CONTINENTAL OIL COMP :

Box 680
Casper, Wyoming
October 12, 1964

Mr. D. V. Rogers, Director

0il and Gas Conservation Commission
State of Colorado

1525 Sherman Street

Denver, Colorado 80203

Dear Mr. Rogers:

Reference is made to your requests of September 29, 1964
concerning plugging records for Bourg No. 1, C SE SE Sec. T, TON,
RT78W, Jackson County, Colorado, and McCallum Unit No. 23, W SE
Sec. 18, TON, RTOW, Jackson County, Colorafo. The "Intent to
Abandon” was filed and spproved for these wells during December 1963,
but plugging has not yet taken place.

It is now our intention to defer abandomment of these two
wells until field evaluation of a gas adsorption system for the area
can be made., Such a system would result in additional condensate
recovery from the produced gas, thereby returning the subject wells
to an economical producing status.

Please return the Sundry Notices filed on these wells
and we will re-submit in the fubure if sbandonment is desired.

Yours truly,

QN vV

Ji 0. O'Ne

District Manager
Casper District
Production Departuent
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E. A. Austin - Denver \
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